
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: Sec/SE/ 356/18-19 

September 14, 2018  

     

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai- 400001 

Scrip Code: 531213 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

5th Floor, Exchange Plaza 

Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400 051         

Scrip Code:MANAPPURAM 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 

 

Please refer to our disclosure dated July 3, 2018 in connection with the proposed acquisition of 

Indian School Finance Company Private Limited (“ISFC”) by the Company. ISFC has received 

the attached letter from the Hyderabad office of RBI on September 13, 2018. ISFC has provided 

responses dated September 14, 2018 to the RBI requesting for an opportunity to represent 

themselves again in order to provide any clarifications or requisite amendments to the proposal if 

any required by RBI and requesting to pass final orders after consideration of such 

representation. 

 

Kindly take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

For Manappuram Finance Limited 

   

 

 

Ramesh Periasamy 

Company Secretary 
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